
 

WWW.LANDSCOREPRIMARY.CO.UK             01363 772018         ADMIN@LANDSCORE-PRIMARY.DEVON.SCH.UK 

  

 
 

 

Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 4 Spring 2020  

 Friday 31st January 2020 

 

 
Year 6 Parents  

- Tickets to the Great 
Hall Music Event  

Friday 28th February 
Tickets are now on sale 

for the Year 6 
performance at the Great 

Hall Concert so please 
book yours soon to avoid 
disappointment. This can 
be done in person at the 
Northcott Theatre Box 

Office, online at 
https://exeternorthcott.c

o.uk/calendar/all-that-
jazz/  or by phone on 

01392 726363.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Landscore 
Meeting 

There will be a meeting 
on Tuesday 4th February 

at 6:00pm for the Friends 
of Landscore. Please 
come along to help 

support this great group 
of people as they plan 
more events and fund 

raising opportunities to 
support the children at 

Landscore. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 3rd February 2:30pm 
Tuesday 4th February 6:00pm 
Wednesday 5th February                    
Tues 11th & Thurs 13th February    
Mon 17th- Fri 21st February 
Friday 28th February 
Wednesday 4th March 2:30pm 
Thursday 5th March  
Thursday 19th March 
Monday 23rd March 2:30pm 
Thursday 26th March 2:00pm                                         
Friday 27th March                                          

 
NSPCC Dance-a-thon All of the children took part in our sponsored ‘Dance-a-thon’ for the 
NSPCC today so we’d be really grateful if you could now help them collect their sponsorship 
money and then send it into school by Wednesday 5th February in order to support the NSPCC. 
Thank you. 
 

NSPCC Parents’ Meeting The NSPCC will be holding a parents’ meeting on Monday 3rd 
February at 2:15-3:15pm for anyone who would like to come along.  
 
 

Children’s Healthy Minds Week Next week we will be working with all 
the children to raise awareness of the importance of keeping our minds 
healthy. On Thursday 6th February we will be participating in ‘Inside Out’ 
Day to raise awareness of the fact that sometimes people may look 
differently on the outside to how they feel inside. The children are therefore 
invited to wear an item of clothing inside out on that day in school.  
 
 

Indoor Athletics Competition Year 5/6  On Friday 24th January Mani, Seb, Alex C, Adams K, 
Oliver H, Billy, Ava J, Molly W, Grace S, Olivia H, Jasmine P and Tilly represented the school at 
the Indoor Athletics Competition at St Luke's College. All of the children participated in 3 field 
events and at least 3 track events. These included Long jump, Javelin, Speedbounce and Relays. 

The children demonstrated so many 
positive behaviours and showed a really 
strong team ethic whilst being respectful 
to other teams. Congratulations to Molly 
and Ava who received 2 of the 6 Sporting 
Value certificates for showing examples 
of 'Honesty' and 'Passion'. This was a 
great achievement considering there 
were over 120 children competing. Very 
well done to you all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

- NSPCC Parents’ workshop 
- PTA Meeting 
- Years 1 & 2 Pirate Day and Open afternoon 
- Parents’ evenings 
- Half term break 
- Great Hall Music Concert – Year 6 
- Year 1 Parents’ meeting for Phonics 
- World Book Day (Information to follow) 
- EYFS (2:30pm) and Team 3 (3:00pm) Open afternoons 
- Team 2 Open afternoon 
- Spring Music Concert 
- Last day of term (Wear your own clothes day) 
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Cross Country Event A group of KS2 
children took part in the Killerton Cross 
Country event on Monday 27th January and 
they all had a fabulous time. The races all 
had over 150 children in them and the 
course became extremely wet and muddy! 
All of our pupils showed great perseverance 
and determination and managed to 
complete the course. The children behaved 
incredibly well even though they were 
rather muddy, wet and cold. 

 
Climate Change Poster Competition  
Crediton Town Council are inviting all our children to make a poster about climate change. Tell 
people what you think is important.  It could be about the land, the oceans, animals, pollution, 
waste or resources. Create your message however you choose - painting, drawing, collage or 
even design it on a computer if you like.  Bring your entries to school by Friday 14th February. 
Write your name and class on the back.  You could win a prize! 
 

Congratulations to Jasper Kershaw who has been awarded the first Gold star award from Kidz 
Star Club for his great listening, sharing, helping to tidy up and for showing good manners. Well 
done Jasper. 
Congratulations also to the Landscore swimming gala team who performed incredibly well on 
Wednesday at the Leisure Centre and represented the school brilliantly. The team managed to 
come second out of the Twelve schools who took part. Well done everyone - I was very proud 
of you all.  
Final congratulations must go to Amelie Wood who has achieved 
her Goldfish level 1 swimming certificate. Amelie has worked hard 
to achieve this standard in her swimming and is very keen to tackle 
the next level now. Good luck Amelie and keep up the good work.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  
 

Debbie Main          

 


